
Meeting Change! 
 

The December 12, 2017 Board meeting has 

been cancelled. The next meeting will take 

place on Wednesday, January 10, 2018. Happy 

Holidays! 

 

Starting January 2018, all Board meetings will 

be changed from the second Tuesday of each 

month, and will now be held on the second 

Wednesday of the month in the community 

clubhouse, 23372 Niguel Rd. at 6:30 pm 


